
Date: 18.12.2023 

Subject: Winter Break 
Ref No: GPS/Cir/027/2023-24 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
Please be informed that Friday, 22nd December 2023 will be last 
working day before the commencement of the winter break.  

 

Winter break starts from Saturday, 23rd December' 2023 to  

Monday, 1st January '2024.  
 
School will reopen on Tuesday, 2nd January '2024. 

 

 
The Management and Staff of Greenfield Public School  

Wish all our Students and Parents a Joyous Festive Season and  

A Happy New Year 2024. 

 
 

 

Note: The School office will remain open on Saturday 23rd December 

2023 from 9:30am to 1:30pm. 
 

 
Warm Regards, 

Aruna Iyer 
Principal                             
Greenfield Public School 
 

 


